
 

 

April 2022 

 

Dear Incoming Freshman Student and Parent/Guardian: 

Each summer, incoming freshmen students and their parents are invited to meet with members of  
 our counseling staff as part of our orientation program.  Attendees, whether they have had older  
 students attend SHS or are new to the high school experience, will find our orientation program   
 helpful in gaining an understanding of the curriculum, guidance services, and school resources.   

All families are invited to attend one of our general orientation sessions.  Orientation sessions will   

 last about 1½ hours and parents should bring a photo ID to show as identification at the Main  

 Entrance.  Orientation sessions will be held in-person unless otherwise indicated.  The Zoom link   

 for the virtual sessions will be emailed to families prior to the event.  Please call the Student   

 Services Department at 847-755-4630 to sign up for one of the sessions below.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior to attending our summer programs, we encourage you to visit our school website at  

 www.shs.d211.org.  Pertinent information regarding academics, activities, athletics, as well as the  

 freshman required summer reading will be available. 

Lastly, save the date for our Freshman Kickoff (Class of 2026 students only) on Thursday, August 4   

 from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Additional RSVP details will be sent in the upcoming months. 

We look forward to meeting you this summer! 

   

Yassila D. Delgado           

 Director of Student Services 

9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Saturday, June 25 Tuesday, June 21 (virtual) Wednesday, June 22 

Tuesday, June 28 Thursday, June 23 Monday, June 27(virtual) 

Tuesday, July 5 Thursday, June 30 Wednesday, June 29 – Spanish Session 

Thursday, July 14 Wednesday, July 6 Wednesday, July 13 

Wednesday, July 20 (virtual)  Thursday, July 21 

http://www.shs.d211.org/


 

 

 


